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Spring is upon us!

March 22: Chess Club
March 26: 3rd/4th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 3:50pm at OLQP

5th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 4:40pm at OLQP
March 29: 5th & 6th Grade Field Trip

Cake Roll Delivery
School Board Meeting 5:30pm

April 14: Mid-Terms
PSA Family Fun Night

April 22: Mother-Son Night

2023-2024 Enrollment
The official enrollment packet for the 2023-2024 school year was emailed to parents on Friday,
3/17. If you have any questions about the packet please contact the school office. Please fill this
out as soon as you can so we can begin planning accordingly for next school year.

Mother-Son Night
Formal invites are coming home this week. The event will be held on Saturday, 4/22 from
5-7:30pm in the school gym. This year's theme for the night is pirates. The night will consist of a
fun mystery treasure hunt that goes throughout the school, Mother/Son games, a craft for your
Mom, and a photo souvenir. Dinner will be provided by Moonlight. Send in your ticket
reservation form and money to the school office by Friday, 4/7.

Service hour opportunities are available the morning of and during the night of the event. We
would appreciate any help you can spare if you are a mom without sons or dads even to make
this a successful event. Please use the link below to sign up.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0944a5ac2ea5f49-motherson#/

PSA News
● The PSA has the position of secretary that is opening up for the 2023-2024 school year.

If you are interested in applying for the position please email Karmin Hall (
Karminhall@gmail.com).

● Delivery date is Wednesday, 3/29 at 2:45 pm for your cake roll fundraiser items. Please
plan accordingly to pick up your order at this time.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0944a5ac2ea5f49-motherson#/
mailto:Karminhall@gmail.com


● Our last family fun evening of the year will be Friday, 4/14. We will have snacks, carnival
games, a face painter, and a clown/magician act. RSVP to the school office (
cwoodiel@olqpbethalto.org) if your family will be attending.

● Field Day shirt order forms were sent home last week. Students will be able to wear this
during Field Day on May 22, 2023. To offset the price for parents the PSA is paying for
half the cost for each student. The price to parents is $6.00 each.

Caring Hands Opening
We are looking for someone to take over the position as the Before and After School care
person for next school year ( 2023-2024). If you are interested or know of someone who would
be interested, please contact the school office.

Fish Fry
Thank You to all who came out and helped last week. Please sign up for a shift below on your
scheduled week to work. Like prior years, the fish fry committee assigns grades to help every
week and the week off a dessert will be asked to be donated. The dessert can be dropped off in
the school kitchen on Friday morning.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-fish

Follow what grade your oldest child is in for knowing what date to sign up to help.
3/24- PK4, 2, 5 Serve

1, 3, 8 Clean Up
PK3, K, 4, 6 Dessert

3/31- 1,3,8,Serve
PK3, K,4,6 Clean Up
PK4, 2, 5 dessert

Volleyball Workers Needed
We are still needing volunteers to work at our volleyball games this Saturday & Sunday.
Follow the link below to sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-volleyball

Madison Communications-Nominate a Teacher
Madison communications are accepting nominations for Teacher of the Year again. After
nominations, we can vote for Teacher of the Year. The winning teacher will receive a trophy and
$500 to use for their classroom. Go to the link listed to nominate a teacher.

mailto:cwoodiel@olqpbethalto.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-fish
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-volleyball


https://gomadison.com/teacher-of-the-year/

Space Camp Lunch
Space Camp lunch order forms are coming home this week. The lunch will be served Monday,

4/3 and Tuesday, 4/4. Order forms are due by Thursday, March 30.

Hot Lunch
Hot lunch orders are due by Thursday, March, 23rd at 9am for the week of March
27th-March 31st. Pay for the entire month or just pay/order for a week at a time. You can find

the March Menu on the school website. April menus went home last week.

https://www.olqpbethalto.org/parent-resources/lunch-menu.cfm

Lent Project
Let's Make A Change!!! Donate to the Missionary Childhood Association.
We have a cooler set up in the school lobby for students to bring change/coins to fill the cooler
to the top. The coins will be donated to the Missionary Childhood Association at the end of Lent.
So far we have collected over $100.00.

Honor Roll 3rd Quarter
Congratulations to all the students who made the honor roll for the 3rd Quarter.

Principal’s List
● Jemma Dorsey
● Patrick Wiegand
● Paige Winship
● Sara Aiello
● Josie Cain
● Noah Crump
● Emma Toner

High Honor Roll
● Lucy Barnard
● Ella Cherry
● Aubrey Herbstret
● Kinsey Mitchell
● Helaina Dobelman
● Josie Hagaman
● Elsie Lively
● Colin Maher
● Kynlee Woodiel

https://gomadison.com/teacher-of-the-year/
https://www.olqpbethalto.org/parent-resources/lunch-menu.cfm


● Ella Toner
● Josephine Werts
● Mary Wiegand

Honor Roll
● Mckenna Wagner

Boys & Girls Club
On Friday, March 31, the Boys & Girls Club in Bethalto is having an esports night from
6:30-8pm. The cost is $5.00 a kid and gaming systems will be provided.

Famous Movie Star
“Flowers don’t worry about how they’re going to bloom. They just open up and turn toward the
light and that makes them beautiful.”


